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LETTERS/MEMORIES

Two weeks ago we featured a photo of the former Old Wycombiensians Rugby FC’s third team back in about 1950. It has prompted a letter from Eric Sharp of 
Gerrards Cross (see below right) who could identify team members. John Bennett, of Village Road, Coleshill, has brought in another photo, (above) this time of the 
Old Wycombiensians 1st XV in 1949-50. None of the players from the former photo are in this one. He identifies the team captain, Ron Emery, a sports master at 
the Royal Grammar School, High Wycombe, in the centre of the middle row and there Is Don Adams, at the left end of the middle row. His father Frank donated 
Loakes Park to Wycombe Wanderers and he also donated the clubhouse behind the team. Mr Bennett Is is the middle of the back row. He says that in the front 
row, second from right, is Peter Fry, who Is now a Tory MP. His father was a well known Wycombe councillor


